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COBRA Notice Reminders 
The State Health Plan has seen an increase in inquiries regarding 
COBRA notices and wanted to provide HBRs with a few reminders. 
  

Explanation of COBRA Notices  
A Notice of Initial COBRA rights explains the right to continue 
coverage, when it may become available to you and your family, and 
what you need to do to protect your right to get it. These notices may 
be sent to members with new hire or Open Enrollment health plan 
enrollments. State Health Plan members may have received, or may 
be receiving, this Initial Notice in the mail. It is informational only and 
no action needs to be taken. Sample notice: 

 



 

 

By comparison, the COBRA notice below is sent when a COBRA 
qualifying event occurs, such as a termination, and includes 
information for electing COBRA continuation coverage. This notice 
does require action within 60 days if the member wishes to elect 
COBRA coverage. Sample notice: 
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